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58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5@B, Fan Club Secretary, Susie Miller

Hello there!

I’'m delighted to say that you’ve won a lot of battles during the last couple of months, and there
are only a few anti-Partridge bastions still standing at the time I'm writing this. I'm hoping that,
by the time you’re READING it, even those will be on their way to being demolished!

Meanwhile, congratulations to those of you whose letters have done the trick with Granada,
Yorkshire and Tyne Tees Television, and with Westward TV as well!! | knew you’d do it in the end.

| mean, even the most switched-off business man must START to wonder who the Partridge
Family are as he slits open the ten thousand and twelfth letter about them with his weary paper-
knife!  There comes a time in every man’s life when it's EASIER to buy the programme than to
carry on explaining to all these fans why you’re not showing it!!

So, all in all, things are looking good for Partridge people in the North of England. So far,
Granada (running neck and neck with Westward Television) have taken the prize up there by
booking a whole year’s supply of Partridge shows, going from the very first episode right up to
number 49!!

Good news for Londoners, too . . . London Weekend have taken another series, so they’re not
letting you down. | think they've realised now that everything you told them about the show and
about David Cassidy was absolutely right!!

I know all this so-called ‘good news’ must be torture if you're a devoted fan of the Partridges and
your region has NOT yet seen sense. My one note of cheer for you must be that even these
Partridge-less deserts will be much more likely to think again as they see all these other companies
putting your show on the screen. After all, the men at the top know very well that no television
company shows a programme just for fun . . .  They show it because there’s a big demand and the
programme is a guaranteed success. (Which is what YOU’VE probably been trying to drum into
their thick skulls for months!)

If you've already written before — well, ignore the fact and try again. After all, it might have
got lost in the post. And if you HAVEN'T written before, where have you been all your life??
To make it even easier for you, here are the addresses you are likely to need:

If you live in Southern England in any area where the PF is not being shown, write to: Southern
Television Ltd., Northam, Southampton SO9 4YQ. If you're in the Midlands, the address you need
is: ATV Television, Bridge Street, Birmingham Bl 2JP. All Scottish fans should write to: Scottish

Television Ltd., Hope Street, Glasgow C2, while viewers in Wales and the Bristol area should
contact: Harlech Television Ltd., Bath Road, Bristol.
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